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Welcome to Old Denaby Parish Council’s newsletter. 

Spring is in the air and what a beautiful sight it is to walk or 

drive through the village at the moment, a huge thanks must go 

to Pat and Jane for their hardwork planting up all the wonderful 

tubs.  We hope to see more from the new village gardening 

group this year ahead. 
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Keeping you up to date; 

Public Meetings 

Our next Public Meeting will be on 16th  

May at 7.30pm.  The meeting will be held in 

the upstairs, function room at the Manor Pub.  

Everyone is welcome to come along, meet 

your councillors and have your say about our 

village.  

 

Reporting of Issues 

Please remember to report any issues within 

the village to either your local parish council-

lors, the clerk or via DMBC website.   

 

 

Our Old Denaby 

Manor at Old Denaby - Wonderful news to hear that the Manor has a 

new management couple.  We hope that villagers will again support the  

establishment to thrive once more and keep the heart of the village going 

strong. 

Gardening Group - please contact Cllr Hilton if you would like to volunteer 

in helping with any village gardening projects. 

Poppy Appeal - Jane Hilton is organising a display for the village for this 

years Remembrance Day.  If you have any donations of plastic pop bottles 

(with the bubble bottom) please contact the community association via Face-

book or contact Cllr Hilton. 

Fly Tipping - please continue to be vigilant and report any vehicles you 

may see either littering or fly tipping. Please report anything you see to either 

Doncaster or Rotherham Councils. 

Parking - please ask visitors to be considerate when parking in the village, 

especially at the top of Ferryboat Lane junction. 

The Village Field - located behind Denaby Lane, we now have regular 

grass cutting, planters full of colour and fabulously restored benches to   

enjoy. 

Keep Old Denaby Tidy - Please pick up after your dogs and dispose of it in 

the bins provided at the exit of the field. 

Street Drainage please continue to report any areas of concern as soon 

as possible to DMBC www.doncaster.gov.uk. 

Community Association Christmas Party - again what a wonderful event 

was organised by the CA for villagers to come together at Christmas time.  

Thank you to all those involved in the organising. 

Community Association of Old Denaby - The community association is 

always looking for new volunteers to join in with the planning of events in the 

village.  

Don’t forget to join “Community Group of Old Denaby” on Facebook 

Community Association  

Save The Dates 

 

Scarecrow Competition 

Judging 6th May 2024 at 12pm.  Weather depend-

ing there will be refreshments on the field from 

11am and prize giving at 1pm.  Please come 

along and enjoy a catch up with friends and hope-

fully some sunshine. 

 

Party on the Field 

To commemorate the D-Day landings we will be 

holding a party on the field on 8th June.  More 

details to follow. 


